St. Mary’s Catholic Primary School
Daventry Road
Southam
Warwickshire
CV47 1PS

www.stmaryssoutham.org.uk

Tel: (01926) 812512

4™ September 2023

Welcome Back!

Dear Parents,

Good evening to you all.

We really look forward to seeing everyone back in school tomorrow from 8:45AM (8:30 if in nursery and
7:45 if you are in Breakfast Club).

Children in Reception and Nursery are welcomed through the blue side gate near to the gazebo,
where they will meet their teachers at the classroom door.

All Year 1 to Year 6 will go through the wooden gate in the car park to meet on the Key Stage
one school yard.

o Year 1 and 2 will be welcomed at the classroom doors by the teachers.
o Year 3 to Year 6 will congregate in the yard and wait for the new school bell to ring
- when they will be invited to line-up and escorted to their classrooms.

Teachers will be on the yard from 8:45.
Parents are welcome to stay until all the children are in the building.

Please note: following all this summer’s renovation, the skips will be collected from the car park first

thing in the morning, please take extra care and..

No dodgy concrete at our school that we are aware of!

Lastly, with a beautiful forecast for the coming days, please ensure your child has a full water bottle,

sun hat and sun cream applied: we love an Indian Summer.

Best wishes

John Brine

Headteacher

Inspiring children to love learning and live in the light of Christ
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